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FROM: BATS/UG PROGRAM COORDINATOR 

 

TO: THIRD YEAR –BATM (TOURISM STUDENTS) 

 

18
th

 FEB, 2019 

 

RE: REGISTRATION OF TOURISM ACADEMIC FIELD TRIP  

 Dear Third years BATM Students, your kindly  invited to register for  field 

trip that is expected to be held in May and the destination to be 
confirmed soon. 

 The deadline for registration will be on the 18th March 2019. 

 

 You’re also asked to send three dissertation tittles and the deadline is 28 
March 2019.  

 

 You should request industrial attachment letter from your DRCs or from 
the department. 
 

 All your communication regarding the above should be directed to the 
program/course coordinator.  

 
With regards,  
Miss. Thereza Mugobi  

BATM/ Program/course Coordinator 

thereza.mugobi@out.ac.tz/0757160110  

 
 
Tel:255-22668820/2668445 
Ext:2115 

E-mail: dfass@out.ac.tz 

 
 
P.O.Box 23409        
Dar es Salaam, Tanzania 
http://www.out.ac.tz   

tel:255-22668820/2668445
http://www.out.ac.tz/

